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Once again Oregon is trying to be like California by taxing and/or putting fees onto its 

citizens like the Private Property wells water use . Private wells should NOT be under 

government taxes for water use. The government does nothing to pay expenses to 

drill the well or even maintain the well. This burden all falls on the property owners 

yet you want to tax the water! Oregon legislators need to step back and stop trying to 

Siphon every penny they can from property owners. If you don’t stop these insane 

legislation moves, Oregon will soon become like California and you will see a mass 

Exodus from Oregon to tax friendly states . Right now Oregon is Not listed as tax 

friendly or even a desired place to retire.  You may not have a sales tax, but you are 

constantly proposing ways to drain your citizens’ pockets.  


